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Dear Colleague, 
As an employee of Independence Community College, your connection with the students and our mission is extremely important. On behalf of the ICC Foundation, we would like to thank you for your hard work and dedication to ICC. Your generous gifts of time and talent to ICC are what help to keep our institution strong. With your help we would like to continue to create opportunities for our students through scholarships and funding for campus projects. We invite you to consider joining your coworkers in making a charitable gift to the Foundation. The easiest way to make a gift is through payroll deduction. Of course, we also accept one-time gifts. Each gift is meaningful and helps the ICC Foundation support numerous academic, athletic and activity programs at the college each year which helps our students get one step closer to their educational goals. We thank you in advance for your generosity and support of the ICC Foundation. 


Cody Oates
Executive Director YES! I would like to make a gift to the ICC Foundation.


I, ___________________________________________, authorize $_______________ to be deducted from my paycheck each pay period. 
Please designate my gift to: (please circle one) 
     Scholarships 		Athletics 	ICC Fine Arts 		Faculty Development 	Pirate Pantry
     Fab Lab               General ICC Support 	      Staff Development        Bench Campaign	  Other	

Other________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________   ________________________________________
                                      Signature						Date
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